To whom it may concern,

| wish to add my concern to the continued misguided labeling of palm oil in food and other products
sold throughout Australia. It is the rite of consumers to purchase items which are environmentally
sustainable as well as items which are of best health benefit. In the case of mis-labelled palm oil
products, companies continue to mislead consumers. Unsustainable harvesting and thus use of palm
oil is having direct effects on many of the world’s endangered species and only through labeling it
correctly can consumers make choices that will protect these endangered animals as well as avoid
consuming a largely unhealthy product. | call for your inquiry to make palm oil labeling mandatory
and clear on all products that use this unsustainable resources.

Regards,

Ben Liu



